
Solai Turbines 
A Caterpillar Company 

Dear Sir; 1018/97 

In regards to the recent data retrieval form the damaged floppy, Please accept my most sincere 
thanks for your prompt, courteous, and effective service. 

Without your assistance, valuable information would have been lost. We thank you 

Best regar+; 
i%L 
Mehdi Moein 
Project Management 


